
Small Church Conversations Across Province VI 

 

On September 6, 2022, 25 people from across the province gathered to share about life 

in the small church. 

 

These monthly conversations are intended to build relationships as well as share ideas 
from small churches across this vast geographical area.  The gatherings are on Zoom 
and are kept to 60 minutes – which seems to fly by!  People are welcome to connect at 

other times to continue their conversations. 

 

Join us October 4, 2022 at 6:30pm MT/7:30pm CT.   

 

Please register with the link below for these conversations in order to get the Zoom link 
and the reminders.  If you registered for the first gathering, you do not have to register 

again.  

 

 https://us02web.zoom.us/meeting/register/tZwucemhpzksGdNf5JfiaCVOotIbojPKiMWP  

 

Hope to see you in October.  

 

In peace, 

Ellen    

Ellen Bruckner 

Province VI  Coordinator 

ebruckner7@gmail.com 

https://us02web.zoom.us/meeting/register/tZwucemhpzksGdNf5JfiaCVOotIbojPKiMWP

